
Mattel Sackett 
 
Hey Cowboys! 
 
It has been my honor and privilege to serve the Cowboys as President and I am running 
for a second term. 
 
I believe that the club has come together over the last year and a half and I would like to 
continue that effort.  I have worked to make the board more transparent and assure that 
the member's issues and wishes are heard and where possible acted upon.  We now enjoy 
a much better relationship with the owners of the range these days and they are working 
with us to help make the club successful.  
 
The Cowboys club has one main goal and that is "It's all about the shooters!"  Let's 
continue to be leaders and a shining example to the world of SASS just how much fun a 
club can be. We play in a great game, let's be safe and have a great time.   
 
I am asking for your vote and I hope to continue to serve you to the best of my ability. 
 
Ridin' for the brand, 
 
Mattel 
	


